Good Afternoon Families!


Concert – We hope families enjoyed our Concert this year. We want to thank Mr. Allan Penney for bringing his gifts and talents to the stage through the children’s performances. 
Turkey Dinner – was a huge success! Thank-you to everyone who was able to attend! 
Romero House Pay It Forward Project- was a wonderful initiative supported by our Home and School association.  Students delivered and served meals for 400 people at the soup kitchen. 
Elementary ART hour- Thanks to our Home and School for organizing and supporting this fun filled afternoon for our elementary classes. On Thursday, Ms. Dempster’s s students delivered the Snow Globe crafts and cookies to the Kennebec Manor Nursing Home.  May thanks to Rachel Dempster for organizing this wonderful lesson for our event. 
Chat to the Future- Ms. Craig and Ms. Chamberlain’s students would like to thank everyone who supported their fundraiser on the day of our concert. Ornament sales raised $428.00 for an orphan named Shaluwa from Uganda.
CBC Harbor Lights- Our beyond the Hurt students organized  a  Candy Gram fundraiser for  the CBC Harbour Lights campaign. $140.00 was raised on Monday and Tuesday!  Thank you Ms. Cornfield and our BTH students for their leadership in supporting local food banks in our region. 

Have a Merry Christmas and Happy Holiday from the MNS Staff
Upcoming Dates:
January 5 – No School For Students (Professional Learning Day for Staff)
January 6 – First Day for Students
January 15 –7pm PSSC Meeting
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